
Welcome to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. 
We are glad you chose to worship with us today. Our speaker today is 
Michael Casadine. Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a pastoral visit 
or prayer? Please see the Pastor or one of the Elders. 

Thought Spot: “There are those who have known the pardoning love of 
Christ and who really desire to be children of God, yet they realize that 
their character is imperfect, their life faulty, and they are ready to doubt 
whether their hearts have been renewed by the Holy Spirit. To such I 
would say, Do not draw back in despair. We shall often have to bow 
down and weep at the feet of Jesus because of our shortcomings and 
mistakes, but we are not to be discouraged. Even if we are overcome by 
the enemy, we are not cast off, not forsaken and rejected of God.” – E.G. 
White - Steps to Christ. 

Church Events This Coming Week 

Today 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
 11:30 AM Worship Service 
 2:00 PM Pathfinder - SNEC Area PBE 
 3:00 PM Adventurer Meeting-Dress Uniform 
Tomorrow 1:15 PM Pathfinder - Ice Skating Outing 
Monday 7:00 PM 28 Fundamental Beliefs Bible Study 
Wednesday 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Thursday 7:00 PM Church Board 

Announcements 

Kindergarten is in need of 2 teachers for Sabbath school ASAP.  
If interested please contact Joanie Reiss at jereiss@gmail.com 
or call 978-621-6886 
 
Pathfinder Bible Experience: For those interested, there is a great 
opportunity to support some pathfinder kids at Merrimack Valley today at 
3 pm for the area Bible Experience Meet. The kids will be answering 
questions about the books of Daniel and Esther. Come join us this 
afternoon. It will be fun! 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 

February 3, 2018 

Worship Celebration 
The Walk 

 

Gathering to Worship 
Welcome  Carine B, Alice G & Irene M 
Announcements  Steven Dovich 
Praise Songs  Carine B, Alice G & Irene M 
Call to Worship  Steven Dovich 

Praising His Name 
Praise Songs  Carine B, Alice G & Irene M 
 Seek Ye First #83 
 To God Be the Glory #341 
 As We Come to You in Prayer #671 
Congregational Prayer  Brighton Tavuyanago 
Gifts of Worship  Jamilah Halaby 
 Our Church Budget 
 Offertory  Juan Infante 

Proclaiming the Word 
Children’s Corner  Nikki Cleare 
Scripture Lesson  Hadassah Vann 
 1 John 1:5-7 
Worship in Song   Carine Bonfim 
Sabbath Message  Michael Casadine 
 The Walk 

Dedicating Our Lives 
Hymn of Dedication           Carine B, Alice G & Irene M 
 Savior Like a Shepherd Lead Us #545 

Prayer of Dedication   Michael Casadine 
Worship Host’s Benediction  Steven Dovich 
Postlude  Juan Infante 

                                                   

 

                                     

Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience.  

mailto:jereiss@gmail.com


Future Church Events 

Every Sat 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
Every Sat 11:30 AM Worship Service 
Every Mon 7:00 PM 28 Fundamental Beliefs Bible Study 
Every Wed 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Feb 10 10:00 AM Discipleship Class 
 1:00 PM Fellowship Dinner 
 2:00 PM Pathfinder staff meeting 
 2:00 PM Pathfinder Bible Experience Practice 
 4:00 PM Pathfinder - meeting, arts & crafts, field uniform 
Feb 16-18  Adventurer Camp 
Feb 24 9:30 AM Prelude Praise practice 
 10:00 AM Discipleship Class 
 2:00 PM Pathfinder Bible Experience Practice 
 
Please visit our web site for additional calendar information: 
http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/ 

Giving Hearts: January Report 

Offerings  Received Monthly Budget 

Church Budget $5,570.00      $5,663.00 

Bulletin information should be sent to email: sassy898@gmail.com or 
phone Vivianne Lewandowski at 603-893-7141. Items submitted each week 
by 7 p.m. Wednesday evening will be considered for inclusion in the bulletin. 

Here to Serve 
Audio/Visual   ............................. Andreas Goelzer ........................... 603-236-9423 
Deacon ....................................... Gary Patch .................................... 978-314-9970 
Deaconess ................................. Natalie Connolly ........................... 978-957-6528 
Elder ........................................... Steven Dovich .............................. 978-494-0519 
Membership Clerk ...................... Joan Reiss .................................... 978-256-1671 
Pastor ......................................... Kevin Robert ................................. 774-219-2995 
Recording Clerk .......................... Sue Markin ................................... 978-957-6384 
Sabbath School .......................... Aaron Teckie ................................ 978-658-2633 
Treasurer .................................... Marge Patch ................................. 978-640-4949 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 
408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707 

978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/ 

Sunset Tonight 05:01 PM Next Friday 05:09 PM 
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Announcements Cont. 

Winnekeag: Our Winnekeag retreat is coming up in two weeks! If you 
have signed up to go, after talking with Andrew, it looks as though the 
cost is going to be right around $50 a person maybe slightly less after 
the church subsidy. If you have decided last minute you'd like to come 
please let Pastor Robert know this week as Andrew needs a final count 
on Feb 9. We may have a slot left for MVSDA members. 

Blessing Bags: This is the last week to get donations to the church for 
the blessing bags. If you'd rather donate money we are going to need 
about $200 dollars to get the last of the supplies we need to make 100 
blessing bags for the Fitchburg area as one of our workshops for 
Winnekeag retreat. Please mark your donation as so. Any leftover 
monies would be placed back into the church evangelism fund for 
ministry opportunities. 

The Journey: It's that time of year to begin preparation for the journey. 
We are hoping to begin practices on February 10th. Please let Cassidy 
Connolly know if you are participating in your same role as last year. We 
have a few slots to fill so if you are willing to participate see Cassidy. 
Please keep this in prayer as we begin this process to be ready for 
March 31.  

Prayer Requests:  Do you have a prayer request?  There is a prayer 
box in the foyer of the church.  Fill out a request form, fold it, and put it in 
the box or e-mail the prayer team at: prayer@mvsda.org and the prayer 
team will bring your request before the Lord. 

Dracut TV: The Church Service today will be recorded and portions of 
the service will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), 
Internet and other media.  For questions or other issues, contact the 
Audio/Visual Team. 
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Help us Bless the Homeless with a Blessing Bag 

Next Month at our Missional Retreat we will be packing 
blessing bags for the homeless in Fitchburg.  We need your 
help to gather supplies to produce 100 bags. There will be a 
box in the foyer of the church to collect items for the blessing 
bags, please donate! All items need to be collected by 
February 10th!  

Thank you for your help! 
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